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Agenda Item 
Item 8. B. – Minnesota River Boat Tour 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The Anson Northup has been booked for Thursday, September 12, 2024.   The Tour will depart from CHS at 3:00 and will 

dock at Harriet Island in St. Paul.  Buses will pick all passengers up at Harriet Island and return them to CHS.  I asked if we 

could load in Shakopee and was told that they can’t get that far upriver with the boat. (The navigation channel ends at River 

Mile Post 14.7 and Shakopee is a little bit farther upstream than River Mile Post 25.) 

A survey has been sent to the Board to help with planning the program.  Please respond to the survey as soon as possible, 

so that speakers can be contacted. The survey will also help to determine who to invite to table on board during the event. 

The Cruise Agreement is attached for the Board’s information 

Attachments 
Cruise agreement with Padelford Riverboats  

Recommended Action 

Complete the survey  

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, July 17, 2024 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfhfEx6otISWQYcRvRCoCFv0ufECH5WtRP99lufLXg0v95VBQ/viewform?usp=pp_url
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